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29 June 2023 
 

Changes to Terms and Conditions at The Squirrel Club 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Following a detailed review of the current Terms and Conditions at The Squirrel Club, the 
Alderley Edge Community Primary School Governors have made some slight changes to this 
document. 
 
In addition, we have benchmarked our charges in comparison to other child care providers in 
the local area. This has included a review of prices as well as opening hours. Our Squirrel Club 
charges were last increased in 2019 prior to the current cost of living increases. The Governing 
Board have now reviewed these charges due to increases in staffing costs and energy bills, 
and have determined a nominal increase to the costs per session.  
 
From feedback from our parents and external users of the holiday club we believe that the 
costs per session are excellent value for money and provide quality, safe child care for your 
children. 
 
The new prices and terms and conditions are attached to this email and will come into effect 
from 1st September 2023.   
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Lindsey Walsh  
Head Teacher 


